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Hamilton	Beach®	Professional	Spiralizing	Stack	&	Snap™	
	Food	Processor	

	
Effortless	 Spiralizing:	 Purchasing	 pre-spiralized	
veggies	may	be	 time	 saving,	but	 it	 also	 comes	 at	 a	
cost,	with	stores	charging	as	much	as	a	400%	mark-
up	 for	 the	convenience*.	 	This	new	 food	processor	
takes	the	work	out	of	spiralizing	with	a	spiral	blade	
for	 veggie	 noodles	 and	 a	 ribbon	 blade	 for	 veggie	
ribbons.	 	 You	 can	 serve	 healthier	 alternatives	 to	
noodle	 dishes	 without	 breaking	 the	 budget	 for	
those	pre-cut	options.	
	
Innovative	 Food	 Chute:	 	 The	 Spiralizing	 Stack	 &	
Snap™	 Food	Processor	 also	 features	 an	 innovative	
food	 chute.	 The	 new	 chute	 is	 round	 to	 allow	 for	
larger,	whole	 foods	to	be	easily	 added	to	the	bowl,	
such	 as	 potatoes	 and	cucumbers.	 	 No	 need	 to	dice	
and	 pre-chop	 before	 adding.	 	 This	 unique	 chute	 is	
intuitive	 and	 doesn’t	 require	 a	 confusing	 interlock	
system,	 making	 adding	 ingredients	 more	 efficient	
than	ever.	
	
Maximum	 Versatility:	 Along	 with	 the	 spiralizing	
blades,	 this	 12-cup	 capacity	 food	 processor	 is	
equipped	 with	 four	 additional	 attachments	
including	 coarse	 shredding,	 fine	 shredding,	 an	 S-
blade	for	chopping	and	pureeing,	and	a	dough	blade	
for	kneading.		It	comes	with	its	own	storage	case	to	
keep	your	attachments	organized	and	safe	between	
uses.	
	
	
*Grocery	Chain	-	Zoodles	$7.49/lb,	Organic	zucchini	$1.49/lb;	
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Media	Contact:	Mary	Beth	Brault			I			804-418-8868			I			marybeth.brault@hamiltonbeach.com	

DETAILS	
	

	

	

Product	Name:	
Hamilton	Beach®		Professional	Digital	
Spiralizing	Stack	&	Snap™	Food	
Processor	(Model	70815)	
MSRP:	$129.99	
Availability:	Q3	2019	
	

Intuitive	Stack	&	Snap™	Design:	This	 Hamilton	
Beach	 Professional	Food	Processor	 is	part	of	 the	
unique	Stack	&	Snap™	offering.		Gone	are	the	days	
of	complicated	positioning	and	twisting	the	bowl	
and	lid	 into	place.	 	The	bowl	on	the	Stack	&	Snap	
is	specifically	designed	to	 fit	directly	on	the	base	
and	 the	 lid	 is	 secured	 to	 the	 bowl	with	 a	 simple	
locking	 arm.	 	 No	more	 guessing	whether	 it’s	 put	
together	 correctly	each	 time,	 just	 stack	and	 snap	
the	 parts	 into	 place	 to	 start	 shredding,	 chopping	
and	spiralizing.	
	


